
AAC Board of Director Nominations for November 2023 
 

The Nominations Committee put out a general call for Nominees to our membership on 
October 16, 2023. Nominations to the Board of Directors could have also be accepted 
from the floor at our Annual General Meeting on November 27, 2023. 
 
The following individuals have expressed an interest in being active members of the 
Board of Directors for a three-year term beginning in November 2023. Their information 
is attached. 
 
 
Three (3) Directors of the current Board have their term expiring at the 2022 AGM. 
 

• Nicolas Aldo 
• Peter Beukema 
• Robyn Frizzell 
• Michael Herald 
• Troy Herring 
• Renee Morais 
• Shirley Neault 
• Sunil Phool 

 
Board Directors renewing their term, pending reaffirmation by membership at the AGM, 
are: 
 

• Robyn Frizzell 
• Michael Herald 
• Troy Herring 
•   
•   
•  

 
The AAC bylaws limit Board members to three terms for a total of nine consecutive 
years on the Board. Peter Beukema has met his 9 years plus an additional terms as of 
2023.  


